

Head Teacher: Mrs Carol Stuart, BA Med







Burdsyard Road Forres Moray IV36 1FG moray C o u n c i l

Tel: (01309) 672271 Fax: (01309) 676745

Email: admin.forresacad@moray-edunet.gov.uk

Your Ref:

Our Ref: CS/SH

20<sup>th</sup> December 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

As a parent/carer of a student in fourth or fifth year, I would like to offer you an opportunity to come along to an information evening at Forres Academy on Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> January 2017 at 7.00pm. Please find an outline programme overleaf. The overall purpose of this evening is to provide information which we believe will be useful as you discuss choices and next steps with your son/daughter. The aims of the evening are to:

- Illustrate the changes to the certificate courses in S5/6 as part of the Senior Phase curriculum at Forres Academy.
- Help you to support your son/daughter as they make their decisions on subject choices for S5 or S6.
- Provide general information on Higher Education, Further Education and careers

I would be grateful if you would indicate overleaf if you intend to come along on 12<sup>th</sup> January. This will assist in our organisation of the evening's activities.

There is also a Parents' Evening on 2<sup>nd</sup> February 2017 for parents of S4 students where there will be an opportunity to meet teachers and discuss progress with their courses.

I look forward to meeting many of you on 12<sup>th</sup> January and please do not hesitate to contact the school if you wish any further information.

Yours sincerely

Thank you.

CAROL STUART Head Teacher		
	PARENTS' INFORMATION EVENING: 12 <sup>Th</sup>	JANUARY 2017
I/We will	be attending the Information Evening on 12 <sup>th</sup> January.	
Name(s):		
I would lik	se to attend the following three presentations:	
(i)	Further Education (Moray College)	
(ii)	Higher Education (Aberdeen University)	
(iii)	Skills Development Scotland (Careers service)	
(iv)	World of Work: Professional Apprenticeships	
(v)	Pathways to Positive Destinations in the Senior Phase	
Please retu	urn to the school office by <b>Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> January 2017</b> .	